gympoium

OnNFEBRUARY 15, 2002, the Pre-Medical & Health Professions
Club sponsored and organized an event that answered many of
the students’ questions about future jobs they could have
graduating with a BS in Pre-1 ljealth.

The event was called "Opportunities in the Biomedical Science for
Pre-Health Profession Students" and took place in the Callahan
Center during the club hours.






